
STOP of Western Fort Worth Earns 2021 Angi Super

Service Award 
Award reflects company’s consistent level of customer 

service

Fort Worth Texas Marh 3 2022} – STOP Restoration of Fort Worth is proud to announce that it has

earned the home service industry’s coveted Angi Super Service Award (SSA). This award honors service 

professionals who have maintained high service ratings and reviews on Angi in 2021. 

“These outstanding businesses have helped homeowners not only maintain their homes, but also evolve 

them into spaces that can handle life, work, school and entertainment under one roof,” said Bryan Ellis, 

senior executive at Angi.  “Our homeowners’ consistent positive reviews make it clear: these are the top 

pros in our network. Congratulations to this year's Super Service Award winners.”

Angi Super Service Award 2021 winners have met eligibility requirements. Pros on Angi qualify for the 

award by obtaining 3 or more services-performed reviews in the previous year, maintaining a current and 

lifetime GPA of at least 4+ stars.  The SSA winners must be in good standing with Angi and have 

undergone our verification/screening 

STOP of Western Fort Worth has been on Home Advisor now Angi since 2017. This is the 4th year that 
STOP of Western Fort we have received this honor. 

Service company ratings are updated continually on Angi as new, verified consumer reviews are 

submitted. Companies are rated in multiple fields ranging from price to professionalism to punctuality. 

For over two decades Angi has been a trusted name for connecting consumers to top-rated service 

professionals. Angi provides unique tools and support designed to improve the local service 

experience for both consumers and service professionals.  

Contact: 

682.703.0213, www.stopwestfortworth.com or dfwoffice@stoprestoration.com

STOP Restoration Services is a locally owned and operated national franchise, our 
owner lives in Fort Worth and is proud to be a Veteran of the United States Navy, the oath has no 
expiration.

www.stopwestfortworth.com



